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DON’T BE A R.I.N.O. 
(Rotarian In Name Only!) 

ROTARY PRAYER 

 

Oh Lord, and giver of all good, we 

thank Thee for our daily food. 

 

May Rotary friends and Rotary 

ways, help to serve Thee all of our 

days. 

4 December, 2020 
Volume 38, Number 21 
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 WICHITA FALLS 

NORTH 

President of Rotary International:  Holger Knaack  
District Governor:  Roger Paschal 

OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS – 2020-21 

President: Clint Wood  ~ President Elect:   

Secretary:  Tom Sheriff ~ Treasurer:  Ann Lucas  

Executive Secretary:  Jeani Secord ~ Sgt. at Arms: Larry Gunnell  

Directors:  Clint Wood – Phil Waggoner ~ Gary Southard ~ Mike Crocker 

  Tom Cale ~Tom Sheriff & Troy Secord  (PDG Ex-Officios) 

Website:  www.wichitafallsnorthrotaryclub.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 THE EARLY RISER 

http://www.wichitafallsnorthrotaryclub.org/


FUTURE PROGRAM ASSIGNMENTS 

 

December 4 -------------------------------------------------------- Troy Secord 

December 11 -------------------------------------------------------- Tom Sheriff 

December 18 ----------------------------------------------------- Gary Southard 

December 25 ----------------------------------- No Meeting ~ Christmas Day 

January 1 ------------------------------------ No Meeting ~ New Year’s Day 

January 8 -------------------------------------------------------- Phil Waggoner 

January 15 ------------------------------------------------------------- Tom Cale 

January 22 --------------------------------------------------------- David Collins 

January 29 --------------------------------------------------------- Mike Crocker 

 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST “VIRTUAL” MEETING: 

Since I missed several meeting due to contracting the Covid virus, I am 

going to produce a very short bulletin for each meeting.  The purpose of 

these bulletins is strictly so the club, and it’s members, will have a record 

of what program was presented.   

All typo’s and errors are at no extra charge.  All errors should be emailed 

to:  1800whocares.com.  That website will report the notations to me. 

President Clint presented the Rotary Prayer and Troy presented the 

pledges. 

Gary gave us a report over the outstanding year that the Holliday High 

School Girls Cross Country Team experienced during 2020.  Even though 

they won State last year, 2nd place in the State meet is OUTSTANDING! 

Jeani presented Melvin Joyner from the Wichita County Sheriff’s 

Department. 

Remember;  this program and the next few are for reference of the 

program presented only.   

I am sorry, but this is the best that I can I can do! 

 


